>>> "Christopher Lee" <xtophe@bigpond.com> 4/2/2014 3:25 pm >>>
Dear Ms Jones,

| request that before any modification application of the Gullen Range Windfarm is put on public exhibition ,
the NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure undertakes an independent survey of the distances of
turbines from non host residences and also the distances between turbines. Further that this independent
study includes a comparison of these distances to those provided in the projects original EIS.

In order to write submissions to this modification application | believe that this independently sourced
information is essential. Local residents affected by this development can no longer feel that information
provided by the developer is accurate and credible.

Sincerely,
Christopher Lee



